[Your address here 
including email address
if you have one]
[MP’s address here:
you can search for it on the 
Parliament website
]
Date
Dear MP’s name
Re: drop-in session for MPs on Wednesday 11 May
As one of the 250,000 people in the UK living with myalgic encephalomyelitis (M.E.), I am writing to highlight the impact of this disabling, neurological condition, and what you can do to support constituents, including me, who live with it.
M.E. is a widely misunderstood illness, and many of those affected experience considerable barriers in accessing healthcare, welfare benefits and social care. 
You can personalise the letter by sharing your personal experience of M.E. here. We recommend keeping it to a single paragraph, as experience tells us that letters kept to one page in length are most effective.
I urge you to attend an awareness-raising drop-in session for MPs in Wednesday 11 May, in Room A, 1 Parliament Street* at 12.45pm until 2pm, hosted by the All-Party Parliamentary Group (APPG) on M.E., or send along a representative.
*Please note this event was previously scheduled to take place in Room Q, Portcullis House.
A hot buffet lunch will be provided, and you can pick up a new M.E. information pack with key facts and details of how you can support your constituents affected by this awful condition. The drop-in is immediately followed by the Annual General Meeting of the APPG on M.E., which you are also welcome to attend.
The secretariat for the APPG on M.E. can provide more details, including information on joining the APPG, which exists to improve the lives of people with M.E. and is currently leading an inquiry asking how people with M.E. can better access appropriate social care. Please contact the secretariat on policy@actionforme.org.uk

Yours sincerely
Your name
